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From: Eden Park <edenpark@engage.ticketmaster.com>

Sent: Thursday, 13 August 2020 6:31 pm

To:

Subject: The Hood - COVID-19 update

COVID-19 Community Testing Centre 

From tomorrow, Friday 14 August, Eden Park is being utilised as a walk-in/drive-thru COVID-
19 Community Testing Centre. This will be housed in the Bus Hub on the corner of 
Sandringham Road and Reimers Avenue and will be operational between 8.00am-6.00pm 
Monday to Sunday. Traffic management and security contractors will be onsite to manage the 
activity however if you have any queries please feel free to email info@edenpark.co.nz. The 
Community Testing Centre is likely to remain in place during Alert Level 3 only and more 
information can be found here. 

Blues v Crusaders and Alert Level 3 

As you may know, Eden Park was due to host its final Super Rugby Aotearoa match of the 
season this Sunday between the Blues and the Crusaders. Given Auckland is now in Alert 
Level 3 due to community transmission of COVID-19, we are awaiting advice from Government 
and New Zealand Rugby as to whether this match can proceed. Most of our workforce is 
currently working from home however a skeleton group of staff remain onsite for essential work 
as permitted. Government regulations are being followed in regard to COVID-19 measures and 
PPE, and any contractors onsite for essential work must also adhere to PPE requirements. 
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Westpac Auckland Business Awards 
  
Voting has now been extended and we’d love your help to ensure Eden Park is in the running 
for the People’s Choice honour at the Westpac Auckland Business Awards! Voting is just one 
click here so please encourage your networks, friends and family to vote. Our team appreciates 
your support! 

 

 

   

       

   

       

   

       

   

       

   

        

 

  

 

 

Eden Park Private Bag 56-906 Dominion Road Auckland 1446 info@edenpark.co.nz 
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You have received this email because you have indicated you wish to receive communications and offers 

from Eden Park.  We endeavour not to send irrelevant content, however if you wish you can unsubscribe 

here and you can view our privacy policy here. 
  

   

 


